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TOWN CLERK

EASTOM CT

MEETING MINUTES
Easton Board of Selectmen
October 5, 2017
7:30 PM
Town Hall Conference Room A

Adam Dunsby called the meeting to order at 7:34 p.m.
Present: Adam Dunsby, Carrie Colangelo, Robert Lessler

1. Carrie Colangelo moved to approve the minutes of the Easton Board of Selectmen Meeting of September
21, 2017. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

2. No public comment.

3. Adam Dunsby brought forward some comparisons of the Easton Assessor’s salary and other information
such as grade and step and the position of Easton as it relates to compensation in other towns. This will be
put on the agenda for the first meeting in November for further discussion.

4. Adam Dunsby read the Conservation Commission’s response to the Trails and Greenways Plan letter from
Dori Wollen. The Conservation Commission felt that the scope of the request was too vast for their
resources. The Selectmen will review Robert Maquat's original request and revisit in one months’ time.

5. Carrie Colangelo moved to appoint Justin Giorlando as an altemate on the Planning and Zoning
Commission for the term of 1/2/2016 — 1/2/2019. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.
Carrie Colangelo moved to appoint Raymond Martin as a member of the Planning and Zoning Commission
for the term of 1/2/2014- 1/2/2019. Adam Dunsby seconded. Robert Lessler opposed. Motion carried.
Robert Lessler moved to appoint Robert Sadowski as a member of the Pension and Benefits Commission
for the term of 1/2/2016 - 1/2/2020. Carrie Colangelo seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Carrie Colangelo moved to appoint Kenneth DelVecchio as an alternate on the Board of Assessment
Appeals for the term of 11/05/2013 - 11/9/2019. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.
Carrie Colangelo moved to appoint Dara Ghavami as a member of the 2017 Library Building Committee.
Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

6.  Adam Dunsby informed the board that Gary Simone has retired earfier than had originally been announced
and that his last day was October 4, prompting the appointment of Danielle Alves as Interim Director of the
Park and Recreation Department. Adam also reported that the Park and Recreation Department Review
Committee (a sub-committee of the Board of Selectmen) has met twice.

7. Robert Lessler moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:04 p.m. Carrie Colangelo seconded. Motion passed
unanimously.
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